
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'Witzigman, Loriann' <lwitzigman@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 6/20/2017 2:40:58 PM
Subject: RE: constituent concern

Okay, I have forwarded this matter with Catherine. Thank you for bringing this to our attention.
 

From: Witzigman, Loriann [mailto:lwitzigman@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 2:30 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: constituent concern
 
Good afternoon,
  I just had a call from a constituent stating that he has come across someone using social media, mainly facebook, to 
try and solicit money and other things from the public. He said the man’s name is Willie Hampton, who states he’s in 
Columbia and works for or with the Lt. Governor’s office as well as Benedict college. The caller, William Barnes, said 
that he has checked on this person and the claims are false. Wanted to report to someone in Lt. Gov office and I told 
him I would pass the concern along.
 
Thanks,
Loriann

mailto:Hayden%20Grooms
mailto:lwitzigman@aging.sc.gov

